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FICE Germany declares their solidarity with the State of Israel 

 
The Assembly of Delegates of the 'Internationale Gesellschaft für erzieherische 
Hilfen (IGfH - German Section of the FICE)' declares its solidarity with Israel, 
with the members of FICE-Israel, and personally with Prof. Dr. Emmanuel 
Grupper (Co-President of FICE International). 

We are deeply concerned and shocked by the horrific terrorist attacks and the 
incredible brutality of Hamas against Israeli citizens. 

We mourn the victims and deeply empathize with their relatives and friends. 
Our thoughts are with all those who have been affected by these attacks and 
those who defend Israel, its society, and its young people. 

FICE CARES FOR YOU! 


